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HIT-MAN 

VAPORISATEUR INSECTICIDE 

SPRAY INSECTICIDE

AVEC / WITH: DURSBAN(R)

NET CONTENTS / CONTENU NET:     LITRES

PRET A UTILISER 
A ACTION RESIDUELLE 

READY-TO-USE SPRAY 
RESIDUAL ACTION

CONTIENT DU DURSBAN(R)+, UN INSECTICIDE RESIDUEL EFFICACE, ET UN
AGENT DESTRUCTEUR PYRETHROIDE SYNERGETIQUE.  CONTROLE LES
INSECTES SUIVANTS:  BLATTES, FOURMIS, GRILLONS, LEPISMES
ARGENTES, ARAIGNES, CLOPORTES COMMUNS, PUCES DES CHIENS, 
PUCES, MOUCHES ET MARINGOUINS.

A CONVENIENT SPRAY-PRODUCT CONTAINING DURSBAN(R)+, AN EFFECTIVE
RESIDUAL INSECTICIDE, AND A SYNERGIZED PYRETHROID KNOCKDOWN
AGENT.  CONTROLS THE FOLLOWING PESTS:  COCKROACHES, ANTS,
CRICKETS, SILVERFISH, SPIDERS, SOWBUGS, BROWN DOG TICKS, FLEAS,
FLIES AND MOSQUITOES.

GARANTIE / GUARANTEE:

D-TRANS ALLETHRIN (ALLYL HOMOLOG OF CINERIN 1)      0.050%
COMPOSES APPARENTES / RELATED COMPOUNDS             0.002%
N-OCTYL BICYCLOHEPTENE DICARBOXIMIDE                0.400%

+CHLORPYRIFOS [0.0-DIETHYL 0-(3,5,6 - 
TRICHLORO-2-PYRIDYL) PHOSPHOROTHIOATE]              0.500%

MGK 264 INSECTICIDES SYNERGIST

+U.S. PATENT NO. (BREVET NO.) 3244586
DURSBAN(R), DOW CHEM CO.

GARDER HORS DE LA PORTEE DES ENFANTS 

KEEP OUT OF REACH OF CHILDREN

ATTENTION / CAUTION

VOIR PANNEAU LATERAL DE COTE POUR 
MESURES DE PRECAUTIONS ADDITIONNELLES. 



SEE SIDE PANEL FOR ADDITIONAL PRECAUTIONARY STATEMENTS.

POUR USAGE INDUSTRIEL ET LES INSTITUTIONS SEULEMENT. 

FOR INDUSTRIAL AND INSTITUTIONAL USE ONLY.

REGISTRATION NO. 18318 PEST CONTROL PRODUCTS ACT 

NO. D'ENR 18318 DE LA LOI SUR LES PRODUITS ANTIPARASITAIRES

LIRE L'ETIQUETTE AVANT USAGE

AVIS A L'USAGER:  CE PRODUIT CONTOLE DOIT ETRE EMPLOYE SEULEMENT
EN ACCORD AVEC LES DIRECTIVES DE CETTE ETIQUETTE.  C'EST UNE
VIOLATION DE LA LOI SUR LES PRODUITS ANTIPARASITAIRES QUE
D'UTILISER UN PRODUIT CONTROLLE SOUS DES CONDITIONS DANGEREUSES.

READ THE LABEL BEFORE USING

NOTICE TO USER:  THIS CONTROL PRODUCT IS TO BE USED ONLY IN
ACCORDANCE WITH THE DIRECTIONS ON THIS LABEL.  IT IS AN OFFENCE
UNDER THE PEST CONTROL PRODUCTS ACT TO USE A CONTROL PRODUCT
UNDER UNSAFE CONDITIONS.

LES PRODUITS CHIMIQUES INDUSTRIELS DU CANADA LTEE 
DORVAL, QUEBEC, 

H9P 1G2 

CANADIAN INDUSTRIAL CHEMICALS LTD.
MISSISSAUGA, ONTARIO 

L5T 1E3

PRECAUTIONARY STATEMENTS 
HAZARDS TO HUMANS AND DOMESTIC ANIMALS 

CAUTION

May be harmful if swallowed, inhaled or absorbed through skin. 
Avoid breathing spray mist and provide adequate ventilation of
area being treated.  Avoid contact with skin eyes and clothing. 
In case of contact immediately flush skin and eyes with plenty of
water.  Wash thoroughly with soap after handling.  If poisoning
occurs, get prompt medical aid.  Do not use in food areas of food
processing plants, restaurants or other areas where food is
commercially prepared or processed.  Do not use in slaughtering
plants where livestock may be present.  Do not use in servicing



areas while food is exposed.  In living areas, all food
processing surfaces and utensils should be covered during
treatment or thoroughly washed before use.  Cover exposed food. 
Remove pets and birds and cover fish aquariums before spraying. 
Do not allow children or pets to contact treated areas until
spray has dried.

FIRST AID TREATMENT:

IF SWALLOWED:  drink 1 or 2 glasses and induce vomiting by
touching back of throat with finger.  Do not give anything by
mouth to an unconscious person.  Get medical attention. IF ON
SKIN:  In case of contact, remove contaminated clothing and
immediately wash skin with plenty of soap and water. IF IN EYES: 
Flush eyes with plenty of water.  If irritation persists, contact
a physician. TOXICOLOGICAL INFORMATION:  Chlorpyrifos is a
cholinesterase inhibitor.  Treat symptomatically.  Atropine by
injection is antidote of choice.

PHYSICAL OR CHEMICAL HAZARDS 
DO NOT USE OR STORE NEAR HEAT OR OPEN FLAME

Store in a cool, dry area away from heat or open flame.  Do not
contaminate water food or feed by storage and disposal.  Open
dumping is prohibited.  Pesticide, spray mixture, or rinsate that
cannot be used according to the label instructions must be
disposed of according to Federal, provincial, or local
procedures.  Do not re-use empty container.  Triple rinse (or
equivalent) and offer for recycling reconditioning or disposal in
an approved sanitary landfill or other method approved by
provincial and local authorities

DIRECTIONS FOR USE 
SHAKE WELL BEFORE USING

This product us designed exclusively for industrial and
institutional use by trained professional maintenance personnel. 
Label directions and precautions must be followed exactly. For
use in Apartments, Condominiums and Similar Living Areas and in
Non-food Areas of Kennels and Commercial Buildings such as
warehouses, Theatres, Office Buildings, Schools, Motels, Hotels,
Restaurants and Food Processing Facilities. GENERAL:  Use this
product as a spot treatment to control cockroaches, silver-fish,
ticks, fleas, and other insects listed below.  Apply this product
as a coarse spray to localized areas where pests are found or an
infestation may occur.  Spray surfaces until wet.  Repeat as
needed. 

TO KILL COCKROACHES, ANTS, CRICKETS, SILVER-FISH, SPIDERS, AND
SOWBUGS:  Spray areas where these pests are found or may hide,



including dark corners or rooms and closets, cracks and crevices
in walls, along base-board and door and window frames, behind and
beneath sinks, stoves, refrigerators and cabinets and around
garbage cans, plumbing and other utility installations.  Pests
driven out of hiding places should be sprayed directly.  For
ants, apply to ant trails, also around doors and windows and
wherever else these pests may find entrance.  Repeat as
necessary. 

TO KILL BROWN DOG TICKS AND FLEAS:  Thoroughly apply as a spot
treatment to infested areas such as pet beds and resting
quarters, nearby cracks and crevices along and behind baseboards
window and door frames and local areas of floor and floor
coverings where these pests may be present.  Old bedding should
be removed and replaced with fresh bedding after treatment of pet
area.  DO NOT spray pets with this product.  Treat pets with a
product registered for animal application to control the source
of flea infestation.

FLIES AND MOSQUITOES:  Use only as an aid in reducing annoyance
from these insects.  Spray outside surfaces if window and door
frames, as well as, other areas where these pests may enter. 
Also spray dark corners and localised resting areas such as under
eaves, or porches, patios and garages where these insects may
congregate.  Flies and mosquitoes coming to rest on treated
surfaces will be killed.  Repeat treatment when necessary.

******************************

This label transcript service is offered by the Pest Management
Regulatory Agency to provide efficient searching for label
information.  This service and this information do not replace
the official hard-copy label.  The PMRA does not provide any
guarantee or assurance that the information obtained through this
service is accurate, current or correct, and is therefore not
liable for any loss resulting, directly or indirectly, from
reliance upon this service.
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